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Wednesday 7th September 2022 

 
 

Year 6 Swimming 
 

Dear Parents,  
 
Across Autumn Term One, Year 6 will be attending swimming lessons. Each class’s lessons will take place every 
day for a period of two weeks.  
 
Golden Eagles: Monday 19th – Friday 23rd September and 3rd – 7th October 
Sparrowhawks: Monday 26th – Friday 30th September and 10th- 14th October  
 
The children will be leaving school each afternoon to walk to Hatfield Swim Centre. They will take part in their 
lesson and be finished by approximately 3pm. 
 
Kit Requirements 

- Your child needs a swimming costume or swimming trunks each day 
- Your child needs a towel each day 
- Children with long hair should wear a swimming hat 

 
Dismissal Arrangements  

- Children can be picked up from Hatfield Swim Centre by their parents but this must be prompt, so we 
can dismiss these children and return to school 

- Children with walking contracts can leave from Hatfield Swim Centre each day to walk home if you 
would like them to 

- Children who have clubs will walk back to school and join in, as per our normal arrangements  
- Children’s phones will be given to them before they leave Hatfield Swim Centre 
- Children being collected from the school grounds will return by 3:15pm 

 
Please fill out this form before 12pm on Thursday 15th September to notify us as to whether your child is leaving 
from the pool or from school:  
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=tX-F0kVH3EO2fWLC4X--
MqzYZbnWgGJBpeA62_sWMRpURU03WFlRQjczMFMzS0cxUVZDNEtZTFdBMS4u 
 
Finally, please can we request your patience during swimming with getting all of the children safety home or 
back to school.  
 
 
Kind regards,  
Mrs Ellen Summers  
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